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Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

In order to support children in their science learning on plants, Oyster class will be visiting 

Garon Park’s garden project on Friday 21st June 2024. Children will be harvesting and 

planting vegetables with gardening experts. They will also have the opportunity to observe 

plants and wildlife in their woodland area. In addition, children will also take part in wellbeing 

and fitness sessions.  

  

Children will be transported by minibus. School uniform must be worn on the day and good 

walking shoes will be required. Please also make sure children have a light waterproof 

jacket, a sunhat, a bottle of water and have applied sunscreen.  

 

Packed lunches will be provided for each child.  

 

Your children will not require any spending money. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Head 

 

 

 


